
NOTICE TO BID
Bromfield School HVAC Replacement Equipment

The Harvard Public Schools in the Town of Harvard are seeking sealed 
bids for the replacement of HVAC units at The Bromfield School from 
responsive and responsible vendors. 
The project is to furnish all labor, materials, equipment, and incidentals 
necessary to provide for the installation of 40 new packaged HVAC 
units at The Bromfield School in Harvard, MA. Sealed bids are due on 
Tuesday, Feb. 7, 2023, at 10 a.m. to Harvard Public Schools Central 
Office, 27A Massachusetts Ave, Harvard, MA 01451, attn: Ingrid Nils-
son, Director of School Finance, at which time they will be publicly 
opened.  
Bid documents are available by request from pharrigan@psharvard.
org or from the Harvard Public Schools, 27A Massachusetts Ave, Har-
vard, MA 01451. A voluntary pre-bid meeting will be held on Tuesday, 
Jan. 24, 2023, at 9 a.m. at The Bromfield School,14 Massachusetts 
Ave, Harvard, MA. 
The Town of Harvard reserves the right to reject any and all bids, 
wholly or in part and to make awards in a manner deemed in the best 
interest of the Town.

Karen Shuttle, Business Office
Harvard Public Schools
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